
February 18, 2022 

 

RE:  HB 2498 

 

Madam Chair Landwehr and House Committee on Health and Human Services: 

 

There is no greater liberty to be secured than the freedom of choice in making decisions that involve 

personal health and wellness. Therefore I wish to advocate for passage of HB 2498 which will help to 

secure this liberty for the citizens of Kansas and to ensure that parents, not authorities in nebulous 

capacities nor governmental entities dictate the parameters of health and wellness for their children. 

 

Please show that you are on the right side of history and will uphold the constitutionally guaranteed 

rights of every citizen! 

 

Thank you for your time and attention. 

 

Robin G. Jackson, Ph.D. 

Hutchinson, Kansas     District 102 


